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At this time, all Robotics, Odyssey of the Mind, and Drama Club please report to 

the Great to be Gold sign in the west lobby for a yearbook picture. 

 

All Shiawassee Scholars in 9th-12th grade, please report to Mrs. Zeeman's room 

for a meeting right now. 

Attention all 8
th

 grade Cavalier Ambassadors, there is meeting at this time in Mr. 

Czymbor's classroom. 

NHS will be selling popcorn again this Friday during lunch! A bag is $1, plus we have 

toppings! 

Attention all students: The Yearbook is on sale for only 2 more days! Order with 

a credit or debit card at www.yearbookforever.com, or you may order with cash or 

a check made payable to Corunna High School with Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112. Use 

the coupon code NEWYEAR in all caps and no spaces to save $5! All yearbook sales 

end on Friday, January 26. We do not order extra yearbooks.  

Students: Tomorrow is our 2
nd

 Lion's Day! Please wear a shirt that is royal blue, 

black, gray or white. Also, Lion's gear would be great. We do not do any hats or 

hoodies per dress code. We will be taking a picture again during 3
rd

 hour.  Let's all 

get behind our Lion's team and push them to another win! 

Attention all Gamers: Varsity eSports will be having a meeting this Friday, January 

26th during Cavs time in the band room. There are several games being played that 

have open roster spots. Games for the spring season are League of Legends, Super 

Smash Brothers Ultimate, Rocket League 3v3, and Overwatch 2. Please come down 

to the band room at the beginning of CAVS time for more information on the 

season and practices.  

Attention all 9th-12th grade students: On Saturday, February 10th, the senior 

class will be hosting Snowcoming here at CHS from 7:00-9:30pm. Tickets will be on 

sale at all lunches during the week of February 5th-February 9th for the cost of 

$10 each and no tickets will be sold at the door.   

http://www.yearbookforever.com/


Guest passes for Snowcoming are now available in the office for those wishing to 

bring a student from another school. For those students who would like to bring a 

guest who is out of school, a background check form will need to be completed 

along with the guest pass. All guest passes are due to the main office by 

Wednesday, February 7th, 2024 by 3:00pm. 

The 8
th

 Grade Boys Basketball team started their season out by winning the Imlay 

City Middle School Boys Basketball Tournament Championship on Saturday.  

Congratulations, and keep it going!    

The JV Girls Basketball team defeated Clio Monday night, 43-19 to earn their 9th 

win of the season. They will take on cross town rival Owosso this Friday at home. 

Game starts at 4:00. 

Lunch choices today are: Penne with Beef Marinara or Chicken Alfredo; Bosco 

Sticks or Pepperoni Pizza; Mini Corn Dogs; Spicy BBQ Chicken Flatbread; Turkey 

Club Salad; or Italian Chicken Wrap. 

 


